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Dear Parent/Carer,
As an Academy we value employer and work place engagement as we believe that all pupils should have first-hand experiences of the workplace through work visits, work shadowing and/ or work experience to help their exploration of career opportunities, and expand their networks in preparation for their post 16 journey. 

Before we broke up for half term your Son attended a work experience launch session, delivered by Future Me. The purpose of the session was to emphasise the benefits of voluntary work and work experience placements. Engaging with work experience placements can significantly benefit pupils in areas of communication and interpersonal skills, increased confidence, increased understanding of the world of work and key industries, improved employability, increased maturity, team working skills, increased independence, enhanced independence, time-management skills, a clearer sense of career aspirations, greater motivation to engage in education, understanding educational and career pathways, easier transition from education to work, improved educational attainment and many more.

Work experience will take place 10th – 14th July 2023 for all year 10 pupils. We encourage all pupils to participate in this week and to find their own work place placements. Virtual drop in sessions will run up until Christmas to support with finding appropriate placements, dates and times to be confirmed. A parent/student support pack is available in the year 10 Work Experience Team on Microsoft teams and includes, templates for letters/emails and instructions on how to complete the work experience placement form on Unifrog. 
It is imperative that placements are sought as soon as possible to secure your place and allow for Health and Safety checks to be completed. There is expected to be a high demand within the Sunderland area. All placement forms are to be completed using the placement tool on Unifrog by Friday 17nd February 2023.

If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs Osmialowski

Careers Leader

